
 
 

May 17th, 2022 

 

Dear Colleague, 

 

In an effort to ensure all Members have an opportunity to provide input into the fiscal year 2023 

appropriations process, we invite you to testify on the agencies and programs under the jurisdiction of the 

House Appropriations Subcommittee on Transportation, and Housing and Urban Development, and 

Related Agencies. Members may testify at our virtual hearing on Wednesday, May 25th, 2022, at 

10:00am Eastern via the Zoom platform. 

 

If you wish to testify virtually, please have your staff contact Samhita Subramanian at 

samhita.subramanian1@mail.house.gov  no later than Wednesday, May 18th, 2022, at 6:00pm Eastern. 

Please include “Member Day Request to Testify” in the subject line of the email. Written testimony will 

be due to the Subcommittee by 12:00pm Eastern on Monday, May 23rd, 2022. 

 

Each Member will be provided five minutes to testify, and testimony will be included in the hearing 

record. Members who are appearing before the Subcommittee should be aware that their written 

testimony will be posted publicly 24 hours prior to the hearing. If you wish to provide input but are 

unable to testify virtually, written testimony can be placed in the hearing record. Specific details for 

submitting written testimony can be found here. 

 

Thank you for your interest in the programs and activities of the House Appropriations Subcommittee on 

Transportation, and Housing and Urban Development, and Related Agencies. If you have any questions 

or require further information regarding this virtual hearing, please contact Samhita Subramanian at 

samhita.subramanian1@mail.house.gov . 

 

We look forward to working with you on the fiscal year 2023 appropriations process. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

David E. Price             Mario Diaz-Balart  

Chairman             Ranking Member 

Subcommittee on Transportation, Housing         Subcommittee on Transportation, Housing 

and Urban Development, and Related Agencies          Urban Development, and Related Agencies 

mailto:samhita.subramanian1@mail.house.gov
https://appropriations.house.gov/sites/democrats.appropriations.house.gov/files/THUD%20FY23%20Member%20Day%20Instructions_Updated.pdf
mailto:samhita.subramanian1@mail.house.gov

